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Week 7 

 

Monday 21st 

November 

Proud and Deadly 

Awards at Tumut High 

School commencing at 

5.30pm 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Thursday 8th 

December 

Franklin Presentation 

Day in the Hall 

Kinder and Stage 1 from 

9.30am 

Stage 2 and Stage 3 from 

10.30am 
 

Monday 12th and 

Tuesday 13th 

December 

Year 6 Fundraiser 
 

Wednesday 14th 

December 

Year 6 Farewell Dinner at 

Club Tumut 6pm 

 

Expression Of 

Interest: 

Private Guitar Tutoring 

will be available starting 

Term 1, 2023. 

For more information 

please contact Anna on  

0419 472 568. 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

  

Cook In Action 

 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

 

The Year 6 Farewell Dinner is being held on 
Wednesday 14th December at Club Tumut 
from 6pm.  
 

Cost is $25 per head for all guests and 
students. Students can have up to 2 guests.  
 

Dress is smart casual and RSVP and 
payment is due back to the school office 
by Wednesday 30th November. 
 

We look forward to seeing all our Year 6 
students in their beautiful outfits, with proud 
parents in tow. 
 

Congratulations to our Year 6 graduates! 

K Cook has been learning many sport skills this fortnight, including frisbee throwing and 
catching, and soccer skills. They have also been doing numeracy and literacy rotations each 
day, learning and practising many important skills.  

FRANKLIN STARS — Week 7 
Students who follow our PBL school values of: 

      RESPECT ~ ACHIEVEMENT ~ SAFETY  

   

William 

Sturt 

Brian 

Flinders 

Nettie 

Blaxland 



CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

 

Year 6 Transition at Tumut High School 

Franklin Year 6 students enjoyed at full day at Tumut High School last Friday for transition into Year 7. 

Stage 1 Excursion to the REEC 

Last Thursday and Friday Franklin Stage 1 students visited the Riverina Environmental Education Centre in 

Wagga. Students enjoyed lovely weather on both days and were excited to be traipsing around the 

paddocks looking at minibeasts in the wetlands. 



POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AWARDS  

ACHIEVEMENT Jesse Markopoulous Oliver Ridley 

RESPECT Lucas Stuckey Jasmine Morris 

SAFETY Vicky Doon Rylee Wickham 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

Proud and Deadly Awards 

Franklin students are participating in the Proud and 

Deadly Awards at Tumut High School TODAY 

commencing at 5.30pm. 

All parents and community members are invited to 

attend and students who are receiving an award 

will have brought home an invitation home and 

should have RSVP’d by Friday last week. 

Students MUST wear full school uniform to this 

award ceremony. 

HONOURS  2022 

Wentworth Oliver Ridley, Billie Crampton, Jesse Markopoulos, 

Oxley Isobel Whitbread, Ruby Piper, Anelise van Ginkel, Alanah Keenan-Jackson 

Macarthur Cooper Radford, Jaxxon Hodges, Peppa-Jane Burkill, Kaden McMullen 

Blaxland Braiden Turner, Maci Appleby, Ryly Brewer, Keelan Sturt 

Chisholm Mason Adams, Kiesha Moorhead, Jacob Sutton, Shaun Hillier 

Lawson Jerermy Bell, Miley Ford Robson, Noah Piper, Reece Gilchrist 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Wentworth Beau Day Jaimie Arnold 

Oxley Ryan Curtis Peyton Booby 

Macarthur Imogen Provan Savannah Hepburn 

Blaxland Chloe Loneragan Lilly-Mae Quarmby 

Chisholm Laylah Petzer Jasmine Morris 

Lawson Chase Walsh Ellie Cobden 

The Resilience Project 

Franklin students enjoyed their participation in the Resilience Project at Tumut High School last 

week. Students learned about mindfulness, kindness and gratitude. Franklin students will be 

incorporating The Resilience Project into the curriculum next year. 



P&C NEWS  

Franklin parents please be reminded to send 
in items for our Christmas Hamper. Please 
make sure all food items are within date. 
The class with the most items will win a prize. 
Our P&C are holding a street stall on Friday 
9th December outside Coles.  
If you are able to sit for an hour on this 
street stall please contact Jenny Hodges on 
0404 337 623. 
Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

What’s happening at Tumut Schools as 

Community Centre 

Last week our playgroup visited Franklin Public 

School to view their “Once Upon A Time’ Film 

Festival in the Hall.  

The stage was a huge hit for our students.  

Thank you to Franklin for inviting us! 

CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Mon    -        21.11 J. Day, R. Minter 

Wed  -          23.11 J. Hilly, T. Blewitt, D. Emonson 

Fri    -           25.11 S. Rankin, D. Akers, S. Jackson 

Mon    -        28.11 R. Richards, L. Worsnop 

Wed  -          30.11 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           02.12 L. Worsnop, L. Clarke, R. McLennan, J. Roddy 

Mon    -        05.12 J. Day, R. Minter 

Wed  -          07.12 S. Jackson, L. Johnson & Co 

Fri    -           09.12 M. Hartwig, L. Worsnop, T. Allen, J. Roddy 

Mon    -        12.12 Canteen CLOSED for cleaning 


